
 
 

Year 11 STEPPING UP Evening 
Thursday 10th January 2019 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I would like to invite you to the Year 11 STEPPING UP Evening on Thursday 10th 
January.  During the evening, there will be presentations by Mr Johnson, Mr 
Warner-Lynn and Mrs Williams, along with workshops and subject-based 
sessions that will help you prepare for the next six months and give you some 
hints and tips on how to support your child during their GCSE’s.  Included with 
this letter is a list of the workshops and sessions with timings so that you can 
plan your evening ahead of time. 
Upon arrival, please register in the main foyer (through reception).  Here, you 
will be given a personalised pack for your child, along with a list of venues for 
the sessions and workshops.   
The timings for the evening depend on your child’s tutor group.  Students in 
tutor groups ending with a 1 will come in for the 5pm presentation in the main 
hall; students in tutor groups ending with a 2 will come in for the 6pm 
presentation in the main hall. 
We look forward to seeing you and your child and we hope the evening will 
prove to be both useful and successful. 
 
Yours faithfully                                                              

                                                                                               
The Year 11 Team                                                      Mrs Williams 
                                                                                                  Head of Year 11   
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please Return To Form Tutor 
 
*I will/ will not be able to attend the Year 11 STEPPING UP Evening on Thursday 
10th January. 
 
Name of student_____________________________________ Form ________ 
 
Signature__________________________________________ Parent/Guardian 
*Please delete appropriately  


